

# Leasowe Nursery School & Family Centre Every Child. Every Family. One Community.

Twickenham Drive, Leasowe, Wirral, CH46 2QF **2**: (0151) 639 8923

1: schooloffice@ley.wirral.sch.uk : http://www.leasowenurseryschool.co.uk/
Executive Headteacher: Mr. S. Mycroft

Monday 1st November 2021

Dear Families,

Welcome back! Hopefully you all had a lovely half term break and fun Halloween. We have enjoyed seeing all your pictures of your adventures on tapestry (you can still upload any if you haven't yet!). This week's newsletter is going to be a short one as we get back into the swing of things with lots of exciting plans for the rest of this term!

## Rainbow Fish's Spooky Half-Term

We have had a spooky half term week. The children experimented with pumpkins, made witches potions and looked after our chickens. They loved getting messy and dressing up in their scary Halloween costumes!





## Pumpkin Parade

A huge thank you to everyone for taking part in our pumpkin parade this year. All of your efforts toward our spooky display in the front of our school have been amazing! A special well done to our winners, chosen by Mr. Mycroft, Hamish (and little brother Campbell) and Myles! Your prizes are ready to collect at the main reception.

#### Monster Mash Halloween Party

Lots of our families joined us for our Halloween party last week, we had a lovely time! We explored pumpkin rice, foamy spider webs and even took treats home. Thank you all for joining us and putting

in such a big effort with your fantastic costumes.

## Forest Fridays- younger siblings welcome!

Last week on Forest Friday, our smallest visitors were eager to join in! Don't be worried about bringing younger siblings, we have cosy wet suits for them too! We braved the rain and had lots of fun. We even made a witch's potion!









### **Primary School Admissions**

Parents can apply online for a primary school place at <a href="https://www.wirral.gov.uk/school-admissions">https://www.wirral.gov.uk/school-admissions</a>. This system closes on Saturday 15th January 2022 so please make sure you have applied before this date. Many of our local primary schools will be pleased to offer visits and 'look arounds' if you haven't yet made your mind up. Please contact them directly if you'd like to know more, we're sure they'd love to meet you.

### Leasowe's Book Wish List – There's still time to support us!

Huge thanks to those of you who have already 'bought us a book', we do appreciate it! As you may be aware, we've partnered with an independent book seller called 'A New Chapter Books' who specialise in diverse and representative books. Castleway received over 30 fabulous books from generous members of their school community and we'd like to ask our community if they'd be able to



help us increase our range of quality books for our children to enjoy. Don't forget to ask your friends if they'd like to donate a book to our school too! If you'd like to buy us a book, or if you're asking a friend too, please follow this link: <a href="https://bit.ly/TeamLNSBookWishList">https://bit.ly/TeamLNSBookWishList</a>.



## **The Unity Federation**

As you know, we're one of the founding schools of The Unity Federation. If you'd like to know more about what's happening over at Castleway, you can read the latest update here: https://bit.ly/Castleway20211101.

And as always, thank you for your continued help and support. If you have any questions, comments, concerns or have some good news to share, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. S. Mycroft

Executive Headteacher



